
Feb 25, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
I urge our state leaders to adopt HB 2578. 
You must remove the big money temptation as this only leads to corruption within our political system. 
I want my state legislator to answer to the interests of the residents of Oregon not the interests of out 
of state special interests or corporations. 
 
Thank you for your time 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Frank Rouse 
21710 S Green Mountain Rd 
Colton, OR 97017-9708 
(503) 807-7545 
 
 
 


